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House Judiciary Committee Members,  

 

     As a dedicated advocate for animal welfare, I implore you to vote NO to House Bill 3214. 

 

     This bill is poorly written and over-reaching.  It will have unintended consequences that ripple through 

many organizations.  Organizations that responsibly perform alongside our animal athletes. 

 

     One such organization is the Happy Canyon Indian Pageant in Pendleton.  This depiction of the Native 

American story has been seen and enjoyed by spectators for 106 years.  People come from miles away to 

camp and participate with their family and horses.  Under this poorly written law this will become illegal 

and punishable by law.  

 

 4.(c) “Traveling animal act” means a performance of an animal to which the animal is 

transported to perform. 

    

     I fiercely oppose HB3214.  These are the ambiguous, uneducated, and poorly written bills that make it 

extremely difficult to be an Oregonian.  Please understand that this bill will have far-reaching unintended 

consequences that will be felt by animal loving Oregonians all over this state.   

 

Sincerely, 

  Tanner Hawkins  


